
 
 

 
 

 
Banta Trustees Hire New Principal  

 
Banta Unified School District board of trustees voted to approve Tabatha Ann Maxie as the new 
principal of Banta Elementary School during their regular board meeting on May 13, 2022. 
Maxie is a former Banta eighth grade teacher, and she previously served as both a teaching vice 
principal at Banta and an assistant principal at STEAM Academy at River Islands. 
Pictured with Maxie (center) after the board meeting were trustees Karen Dell’Osso, Doug 
Diestler, Patricia Speer and Joshua Anderson. She will begin her new position as principal on 
July 1. 
 


